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Stuck on a deserted road, a school bus full of school basketball
players, their coaches and cheerleaders. Players in the

American Football League, athletes who vowed to win, and
their families. Two days earlier, I was playing for the cup at my
house. I went with them on an excursion to Johannesburg. And
now, in southern England, I stand in the middle of a deserted

highway and try to get out of the trap. Fifty yards on both
sides[41 - More than 1.6 km.], and at each turn - houses at a
distance of two hundred yards. Everything around is private

property, closed to visitors. I am with them and there is nothing
I can do. For now. I don't know what will happen later, but

right now all my imagination is occupied with this thought: "I
don't know." The moment I realized this, I started banging on

the roof of the bus with my hands, feet and head. My legs were
shaking and I was very tired. I felt that for a moment I lost all
idea of â€‹â€‹where I was and who I was, and I thought only
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about: â€œHead, head! Back!". For the first time in my life, I
felt helpless. Not physically, mentally. If everyone on the bus
were dead or seriously injured, I would probably feel better.
However, everyone was alive. On the one hand, it seemed to

mean that someone had pushed me hard in the back, and on the
other hand, I was losing my mind: it didnâ€™t immediately
dawn on me that the bus was going very fast. But after a few
moments, I realized everything. To my great amazement, the
driver turned around. He saw me - I saw his reflection in the

mirrors, and jumped aside in surprise. At that moment, having
lost its balance, the bus rolled over on its side and rolled onto

its roof. - Heck! the driver shouted. And then, leaning forward,
he looked under the bottom of the bus, as if hoping to find

Maddie's body there. Then he straightened up, wiped the sweat
off his forehead, and stared ahead. None of these people could
expect to return home soon. They would have ended up without

a father, without a family, without friends. They will live in
fear. I felt like time had stopped for me. For the first time, I
realized how much I love children. As soon as I realized what

was going on, I laughed
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